
OCTOBER 2015 

NEWSLETTER 
INTRODUCTION 
Wow, our ’little’ group has grown in such a short time. There were 19 Little Sprouts at our last meet-
ing with at least 6 or more regulars that we unable to attend. I am blown away with the interest and 
support this club has taken on, and want to thank each of you for continuing to be a part of it and 
teaching your little Sprouts about our environment. They continue to amaze me at each meeting 
with how much they are willing to share, how excited they are to receive their sticker and how well 
they understand each theme. And they look adorable in their little t-shirts too!  
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“If you want grown-ups to recycle, tell their kids the importance of recycling, and 
they’ll be all over it.”                        ~ Bill Nye 

Kids—Did you know that there are many other items in your 
house that are recyclable? For example:  

¶ Batteries  (You can drop these at the Bracebridge 
Sportsplex!)  

¶ Clothing and other fabrics 

¶ Beer / Wine Bottles (Liquor Store / Beer Store) 

¶ Metal hangers (straight into the bin!) 

¶ Electronics (computers, cell phones, games—There is a 
bin located at the Gravenhrust Legion) 

¶ Grocery Bags (reuse them when you can and recycle 
them when you don’t have yours handy) 

¶ Running Shoes (Nike has a great program called Reuse-
A-Shoe 

¶ Bicycles (Check out Bikes of the World or call your local 
bike shop to see if they are in need of any parts) 

¶ Bras (Check Bosom Buddy Program online or your local 
women’s shelter) 

¶ Cosmetics (check the company’s website for more de-
tails) 

 

What Else Can We Recycle or Reuse?  

In Muskoka, we are very lucky to have the diverse recycling 
program that we have. While other districts do not allow 
Styrofoam, plastic wrappings, or anything other than plas-
tics, paper and glass, we are able to recycle all of those things 
diverting even more waste from our landfills. Together we 
can make a difference by simply choosing the proper bin for 
our leftover waste.   

 

While touring the recycling plant we learned first hand where 
the materials from those bins end up, and why it’s so im-
portant to separate them. Here are a few tips we learned 
from our recycling trip:  

¶ Leave the lids ON plastic bottles and packages 

¶ Secure loose plastics such as granola bar wrappers chip 
bags etc. in a clear plastic bag to ensure they don’t blow 
out of the bins 

What Goes in the Bin?  

¶ Cardboard should be tied together and left beside the 

bin at your curbside. This does not include cereal boxes 

and other cardboard packaging which should be placed 

with paper in your paper bin.  

¶ Clothing is accepted as long as the buttons and zippers 

are removed. It’s best to put these in a separate bag with 

a sock or other clothing material tied to the top so that 

they know what’s inside 

¶ If you do not have a blue box you can always purchase 

one from the District of Muskoka, or use any similar size 

plastic bin, including a laundry basket. 

How To Make Paper 

¶ Tear the paper into tiny strips 

¶ Place a window screen on top of a plastic tub or 
bowl 

¶ Add paper to a blender and cover with water 

¶ Blend on a low speed 

¶ Run the blender a little faster to get the pulp 
smooth 

¶ Spread the pulp thinly over the screen on the bin 

¶ Lay a towel on the top to soak up any extra water 

¶ Place one hand firmly on the towel and flip the 
screen over onto a table top or counter top 

¶ Remove the screen and wait for the paper to dry 
out 

¶ Enjoy your new recycled one-of-a-kind paper!  

¶ Visit http://tinkerlab.com/how-to-make-paper/ for 
pictures and detailed instructions.  



  

On October 6th  some of us visited 
the Recycling Plant to kick off our 
next month of recycling. Once 
again  a big thank you to Quinn 
Michell and the District of Musko-
ka for the tour and the goodies we 
received.  

We were able to see the many piles 
of recyclables, and witness the 
workers as they sort on the line. 
We learned where some of the 
items go from the plant, and also 
why it’s important to sort them. 
The kids (and parents) all had a 
blast and contrary to popular be-
lief, it didn’t smell that bad!  

 

 

 

 

Our Recycling Trip 

Next Meeting….       What’s Coming Up... 
The next meeting will be held at the Bracebridge Sportsplex 
in the Adventure Room at 10:00am on 3ÕÎÄÁÙ /ÃÔÏÂÅÒ ΨΫÔÈȢ  
4ÈÉÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ Á ÎÏ-×ÁÓÔÅ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇȢ If you are bringing your 
child a snack or drink, please consider a re-useable container. 
A compost bag will be on-site for any food waste.  

We will start with the distribution of our recycling stickers, 
and allowing the children to discuss ways in which they 
helped to recycle at home, and will finish with parent discus-
sion.  

If there are any questions, suggestions, or comments please 
email Christina at greenteakindofday@gmail.com  or send 
me  a facebook message. Thanks!  

 
2ÅÃÙÃÌÉÎÇ 3ÔÉÃËÅÒȡ  2ÅÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÔÏ ÐÏÓÔ ÐÉÃÔÕÒÅÓ ÏÒ ÖÉÄÅÏÓ ÏÆ 

ÙÏÕ ÁÎÄ ÙÏÕÒ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÒÅÃÙÃÌÉÎÇ ÔÏÇÅÔÈÅÒȟ 

ÁÎÄ ÓÈÁÒÅ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÇÒÏÕÐ ÏÎ /ÃÔȢ ΨΫÔÈȢ  

In November we will be focusing on ‘rewilding ourselves’. What 

this means is that our children are going to be helping us shut off 

the TV, close down the computer and leave our phones alone 

while we head outside and rediscover nature. We will be choosing 

walking instead of driving when we can, hiking instead of movies, 

and even bringing the outdoors in with little wonders that the 

children have discovered! Embrace the rock collections, do a love-

ly craft with the leaves you find, create a candle display with cran-

berries etc. Let’s rewild ourselves and get back to nature this No-

vember!  


